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This session will discuss and demonstrate how the Department of Law and Criminology has designed new marking rubrics (UG/ PG/ Welsh-medium) with appropriate criteria and well differentiated descriptions of performance which has ensured consistency in marking and feedback. The departmental rubrics have been thoroughly revised and embedded into the Blackboard system using Turnitin. A demonstration of how the new rubrics work in practice will be provided in the session. This year the Department saw a substantial improvement in the NSS, which suggests that the changing and improving the way we provide feedback through rubrics has been beneficial to both students and staff. The new marking criteria ensures that all students receive substantial and comprehensive feedback and was designed to improve the quality of comments provided by staff. This session will provide best practices, teething issues and areas for future development and the session will conclude with a question and answer format from the online audience.

